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Information on roadworks in Leicestershire can be seen at https://one.network  
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TEMPORARY TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 
 

London Road, Kegworth 
 

Leicestershire County Council Highways has agreed to a Temporary 
Traffic Regulation Order at the above location. 
 
The Temporary Traffic Regulation Order will be implemented for public 
safety for Leicestershire County Council to facilitate a footway 
improvement scheme to widen existing footway, a new crossing 
point and pedestrian guard rails. 
 
A prohibition of waiting and loading is required on London Road between 
Whatton Road and Kegworth Bypass on the 18th March 2024 for up to 
eight weeks. These works will also require the use of temporary traffic 
signals. 
 
Further information on the scheme of works can be seen here: 
https://www.nwleics.gov.uk/pages/kegworthproject  
 
Further information regarding the restrictions can be viewed at 
https://one.network/?tm=GB134830901 or scan the QR code below. 
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